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At Kirkhill we are #PROUD of our school community. Everyone is encouraged to be creative, strive for excellence and be inspired to 

attain, achieve and be their best. 

 

#PROUD Perseverance   Resilience and Respect   Optimism   Unity   Diversity 
  

Primary 7 End of Year Information 
 

16th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we enter our last week of term I just wanted to give you some details for our final events planned for 
our P7 pupils. Please see below information for each event. 
 
P7 Surprise Day and Shirt Signing 
On Wednesday 21st June we will be having a surprise fun day for all P7 pupils. P7s should come to school 
wearing PE kit on this day. Also on this day P7 pupils should bring a white shirt and pen to school so that 
their friends can sign for each other on this day. 
 
P7 Leavers Assemblies 
On Thursday 22nd June we will have out P7 Leavers Assemblies at the following times: 
P7a 9:30am – 10:30am 
P7b 11:15am – 12:15pm  
P7c 1:45pm – 2:45pm 
Parents/Carers are invited to come along and enjoy listening to the children sharing their Kirkhill 
memories. 
 
P7 Dance 
On Thursday 22nd June the P7 Leavers’ Dance will take place from 7pm – 9pm. Children are invited to 
come from 6:45pm where you are welcome to come along and watch your children coming into their 
dance. At the dance pupils will be provided with some Pizza, ice cream and soft drinks which are all 
provided by the parent council. 
 
At the end of the dance we would ask parents/carers come round to the side of the gym hall and enter via 
the side entrance to collect your pupils. Once you have collected your child you should then leave via the 
exit towards the car park. We would appreciate your assistance with this.  
 
 
P7 Leaving on last day 
On the last day of term we will hold a guard of honour for the P7 pupils in the P1 playground at 12:45pm 
and all P7 pupils will be dismissed to go home at this time. Parents/carers are welcome to come and 
observe the guard of honour from the Science Garden if you are able to do so. If you wish to observe 
please be in the science garden at the side of the P1 playground before 12:40pm to avoid anyone missing 
out. 
 
 
If you would like to discuss anything further or would require any other information, then please feel free 
to contact me at school.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
Scott Russell 
 
 
 
 
 

Article 29 - Education must develop every child’s personality, talents and abilities to the full. 
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